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1981 ANNUAL MID-ATLANTIC 
MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 

OCTOBER 6,1981 
RIVER BEND GOLF & C. C. 

GREAT FALLS, VA. 
$5.00 Entry Fee 

PRIZES INCLUDE: 

Bill Glover Trophy 
1st and 2nd Low Gross 
Donated by G. L. Cornell 

Reuben Hines Trophy 
1st and 2nd Low Net 
Donated by Bert Yingling 

Also Class C. D, E. F, G 
and Guest Prizes 

And Closest to the Hole 
and Longest Drive 

President's 
Message 

This past summer wasn't as bad as last summer but it 
sure is good to have October finally arrive. By now most of 
the aerifing and overseeding is done and we're beginning 
to shift into a slower gear. 

The October meeting is our annual golf tournament and 
our host is Craig Rhoderick. Make an effort to come out to 
River Bend and help draw to a close what has been a great 
golfing season. Please note that the meeting is the first 
Tuesday, October 6. 

ooking forward to seeing everyone at River Bend. » 
Mike 

River Bend 
Golf 
and 
Country Club 

River Bend is located in Great Falls, Virginia and 
consists of 151 acres. The course was designed and built 
by Edmund Ault and A1 Jamison and called Forest Lake. 
A second nine was added a few years later and then 
renamed River Bend. The automatic sprinkler system was 
completed in 1978. 

The course measures 6,243 from the white tees and 
6,608 from the blues. 

Greens: Penncross and Poa averaging 4,000 square feet 
and cut every day but Mondays at 3/16", 1/4" this season 
during stress periods. 

Tees: Primarily Bent grass tees cut at 1/2". Remaining 
tees are a Bluegrass - Rye grass mix. All cut three times 
weekly. 


